
Tender Heart, India, COVID-19, Food Distribution Update. 

 

Last week 350 families in South Goa and in North Karnataka received grocery 
packs. 

So far 1800 families have been helped, with nearly 30% of these family’s receiving 
twice due to the length of lockdown. 175 pastors and their families have also 
received at least once, most twice. 

As life in Goa is slowly returning to normal and people are returning the their jobs. 
We want to continue to help the most vulnerable, like the elderly and those who 
aren’t able to work to sustain themselves till lockdown is over. 

Thank you, Tender Heart friends. It is your encouragement and prayer that is 
keeping us safe and motivated to do more. 

 

 



 

 

 


